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David Varley to quote for making good. Attention was drawn to the methane smell from the
tip off Sir John's Lane, and it was observed that this is being capped off. A private access has
been installed behind the field adjacent to Pear Tree Farm.

Planning in the Parish a. Proposed demolition of existing bungalow and erection of 2 No. dwelling houses at
Stonecroft Milner Lane, Saxton 8/67/76C/PA — revised application not yet received,
the Clerk would chase

b. Proposed erection of 2-storey front and side extensions and internal alterations at The
Old Stables, Wakefield Road, Saxton - revised application. — no comment deadline as
yet

-4 Application to vary conditions of approval to new detached house and garage at Pear

Tree Farm, Main Street, Saxton — there had been no objection to the original
application, but the proposed alterations not only increase the volume and footprint,
but also change the materials from magnesian limestone to brick. The Clerk was
instructed to write a letter of objection, incorporating the points made by members,
and requesting that the variation be treated as a new application and be determined
by the planning committee District Councillor Richard Musgrave pointed out there
was a training session with regard to planning and he would email information to the
Clerk. It was noted that Clir. Mr. Westmoreland, having declared his personal
interest, abstained from both the discussion n and the vote.

Date of next meeting This was set for Tuesday the 2nd May 2017; the first half hour would be the Annual Parish
Meeting




